
Thank you for choosing Carroll County Schools. 
We look forward to serving your family this year!

Carroll County School System continues to keep health and safety as our top 
priority as we plan for a premier 2021-22 school year. The first day of school is 
Tuesday, August 3. All Carroll County Schools will offer traditional, in-person 
classroom instruction.

The protocols outlined in this document are a summary of the current measures we have in place to 
ensure we are prepared to support the health of our students and staff as they focus on academic 
success.

We will continue to work closely with our health partners and monitor community data. Our plan may 
be modified if local conditions and guidance change. If the need arises, alternative learning plans are 
in place to protect the health and safety of our students and staff.

CARROLL COUNTY SCHOOLS

HEALTH AND SAFETY  MEASURES
Masks are optional for students and staff

Physical distancing will be encouraged when practical

Sharing of supplies and electronic devices will be limited

Hand sanitizer will be available at all school campuses and on buses

High touch surfaces and common areas will be disinfected frequently

Buses will be disinfected frequently

Good hygiene practices will be expected and reinforced regularly

Staff will monitor for signs and symptoms of illness


